Milford Police

745 Center Street

Lower Level

Milford, Ohio 45150
513-248-5084

Fax 513-248-5089
Dispatcher 513-825-2280

TO: Texas EquuSearch Mounted Search and Recovery Team
FROM: Detective Steve Rogers

RE: Search conducted 9/29/12

DATE: October 10, 2012

On 2/5/09 our agency opened a missing persons report on William Charles Jones, case number
2009-000513. The case was investigated in September of this year by two detectives not
assigned in 2009. Several searches were conducted in 2009 with negative findings.

It was decided by detectives that a new search needed to be conducted. We have never used
your agency, but we were aware of the great service you provide. I made contact with David
Raider of your company. I was very pleased when we talked on the phone, and then when I met
him in person.

David was able to compile a team of eleven searchers, for a search on 9/29/12. All searchers
arrived on time, and a search plan was implemented. The search lasted approximately five
hours, with findings of a few bones. The bones later were identified to be animal bones.

This is just one step we have to take on the case, towards a conclusion. I thank you for the fine
volunteers that your company uses. They showed up ready to work, and showed compassion for
this missing man.

If there is anything we can do to help your company in the future, don’t hesitate to call. Once
again, thank you for what you do.

Sincerely,

Detective Steve Rogers
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- milfordpolice@milfordohio.org




